
 

Date: April 28, 2014 

 

To the attention of 

Federal Communications Commission 

Authorization and Evaluation Division 

 

Confidentiality Request 

 

Pursuant to Sections 0.457 and 0.459 of the commission’s rules, we request short-term confidential 

treatment for the following information until 2014/July/18 in order to ensure sensitive business 

information remains confidential until the actual marketing of the device:  

 

External photos 

Test Setup photos 

User’s manual 

Internal Photos 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

Darrell Tennis / Manager, Regulatory Compliance 

Linksys LLC 

TEL: 949-842-0744 

FAX: 949-823-3002 

E-mail: Darrell.tennis@belkin.com 


